
     
 

Bassingbourn Community Primary School 
Brook Road, Bassingbourn, Royston SG8 5NP 

Telephone: 01763 242 460 
Website: www.bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Email: office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Amy Luu 

Deputy Headteacher: James Fraser 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to draw your attention to our uniform policy as you begin to prepare for your child to start 
school with us in September. We take pride in our children looking smart and well presented for school. All 
information found in this letter is also available on our school website.  
 
All children will be required to wear their school uniform to school on non-PE days. On PE days children will 
wear their PE kit to school. PE days for your child will be confirmed during home visits in September.   
 
Please support us in following our uniform policy outlined below: 
 
School Uniform 

• Black leather shoes 

• Black or white socks / tights 

• Black or charcoal trousers, knee length skirt or charcoal grey pinafore dress in cooler weather 

• Navy, black or charcoal tailored shorts in warmer weather 

• School summer gingham blue dress / blue gingham playsuit in warmer weather 

• School sweatshirt or royal blue / navy cardigan 

• White polo shirt or shirt with collar 

• Long hair must be tied up at all times (to prevent the spread of nits and to avoid being caught up) with 
suitable hair clips and bands that are navy, blue or black 

• Children can only wear plain gold or silver stud earrings which must be removed for PE days 

• No nail varnish, makeup or other jewellery please unless it is of a religious nature and agreed with the 
school 

 
PE Kit: 

• White, navy or black trainers (not plimsoles) – with Velcro fastening. Trainers should be as plain as 
possible 

• Navy, black or charcoal grey jogging bottoms or leggings in colder weather. No logos or stripes down 
the side 

• Navy, black or charcoal shorts (football / cycling shorts) suitable for PE in warmer weather, without 
logos 

• White t-shirt (plain or school logo) 

• Black or navy blue plain sweatshirts. Please ensure these do not have hoods or any other logos besides 
the official school logo on them 

• Earrings MUST  be removed for PE so please send your children without them on PE days.  

• All long hair must be tied up for PE 
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Please ensure all uniforms, including shoes are labelled with your child’s name. Please note that all EYFS 
children will need a blue book bag. 
 
If you would like to order official school uniform please click on the following link 
Home page | TotalClothingShop.co.uk. Many items can also be picked up from a variety of high street stores or 
purchased second hand. If you would benefit from used uniform, please email the school the school office. In 
addition, if you are struggling to fund specific items please contact the school office.  
 
Kind regards,  
Senior Leadership Team at Bassingbourn Community Primary School  
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